
Approval of Changes to the Special Business Plan 

March 17, 2025 

Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings, Inc. 

Today, TEPCO and the Nuclear Damage Compensation and Decommissioning Facilitation 

Corporation received approval of an application submitted on March 7 of this year to the competent 

ministers (Prime Minister and the Minister of Economy, Trade and Industry) for approval of changes 

to the special business plan approved on April 26, 2024 in accordance with Article 46, paragraph (1) 

of the Nuclear Damage Compensation and Decommissioning Facilitation Corporation Act. 

The TEPCO Group will continue to work as one as we engage in discontinuous management 

reforms with the aim of securing funds required for compensation and decommissioning, and 

improving corporate value so as to put the minds of the people of Fukushima and other victims of 

this disaster at ease and obtain the understanding of regional communities, such as the people of 

Niigata, our customers, and society as a whole. 

<Attachments> 

 Fourth Comprehensive Special Business Plan [In Japanese only]

 Overview of Changes to the Fourth Comprehensive Special Business Plan

https://www.tepco.co.jp/press/release/2025/pdf1/250317j0102.pdf
https://www.tepco.co.jp/en/hd/newsroom/press/archives/2025/pdf/250317e0103.pdf

